Lilly Schinsing

From:

Betty [bleaskou@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 22, 2010 3:48 PM

To:

Lilly Schinsing

Cc: Subject: Chris Welborn; Robert Beifus

Feb 23 meeting

RECEIVED

FEB 2 3 2011

Lily: Due to a change in the weather it will be unlikely that I will drive to the Bay Area in the meeting an Tuesday evening, Feb 23.

However, I would like it to be known that my position regarding the expansion of 600 Locust is unchanged. While it is my understanding the story poles just were put up this past weekend this provided very little time for a person to make arrangements to see what the scope of work will be.

In respect to the proposed trees that are going to be planted to provide privacy to the Beifus property, my question would be once these trees grow who would be responsible to enforce the pruning and maintenance of the growth. In November of 2009 the tree and view committee ruled that a tree at 93 Girard be trimmed as it was blocking views and of as of today February 22, 2010 this has not been enforced. So the question here remains if these trees are planted will they overtake the roadway and/or block views above them?

I have copied in Mr. Beifus and Mr. Welborn and should they feel they want to read or present my statement and question at the meeting they do have my permission. Please submit this email as a matter of record.

Thanks Betty Hontalas-Leaskou 604 Locust - owner